
From: Webequie (IAAC/AEIC) 
Sent: August 6, 2021 2:27:37 PM
To:  
Cc:  
Subject: Amended Indigenous Engagement and Partnership Plans for the Webequie Supply Road Project and the Marten Falls Community Access Road
Project Posted on the Registry 
Sensitivity: Normal

Good afternoon Chief Leo Friday,
 
We had hoped to notify you in advance, but we were not successful in reaching you by telephone.
 
The purpose of this email is to inform you that the Agency has amended Section 4 of the Webequie Supply Road Project Indigenous Engagement and
Partnership Plan (IEPP) to include your community.
 
The Agency also amended Section 4 of the Marten Falls Community Access Road Project IEPP to add Weenusk First Nation.
 
The amendments and updated versions of the Indigenous Engagement and Partnership Plans are located on the Canadian Impact Assessment Registry
at https://iaac-aeic.gc.ca/050/evaluations/document/140939 (Webequie Supply Road Project) and https://iaac-
aeic.gc.ca/050/evaluations/document/140988?&culture=en-CA (Marten Falls Community Access Road Project). These amendments are effective as of
April 30, 2021.
 
If you have any questions, please contact myself, Crown Consultation Coordinator, by phone at 647-391-8426 or by email at webequie@iaac-aeic.gc.ca
or martenfalls@iaac-aeic.gc.ca.
 
Thank you, 
Laura DeCoste
Crown Consultation Coordinator
(she/her|elle)
 
Webequie Supply Road Project
Impact Assessment Agency of Canada / Government of Canada
NEW webequie@iaac-aeic.gc.ca / Tel.: 647-391-8426
 
Projet de Route d’Approvisionnement Webequie
Agence d’évaluation d’impact du Canada / Gouvernement du Canada
NOUVEAU webequie@iaac-aeic.gc.ca / Tél.: 647-391-8426
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